ANAMOOSE JDA MEETING MINUTES

5-10-18	

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board meeting to order this 10th  Day of May, 2018 at 7:00 pm. Members Mike Rudnick, Mike Borgen and Bill Goodwin were in attendance. Ted Mertz and Bonnie Helm, JDA Consultant, were absent. Also present was Cheryl Linardon, City Auditor.

Minutes of the 4/05/18 JDA meeting were read and approved. Rudnick/Borgen. AIF  

Treasurer’s Report was submitted and accepted with a balance of $1,857.35. Borgen/Rudnick. AIF

Old Business: 

Linardon advised the Board that she had called Todd again, the President of Total Control, and he told her that hopefully they can be back out next week (week of May 14th) to complete the demo project for the Steakhouse.

Linardon advised the Board of her findings with the ND Department of Health regarding if there has to be two bathrooms in the Steakhouse. The Health Department contact she spoke with said yes, there will need to be two bathrooms since it will be an establishment where people will be sitting down and dinning. One bathroom could be upstairs and the other could be down in the basement, as long as both are marked as Unisex bathrooms.

Linardon contacted the USDA to find out if the Steakhouse food will all have to be organic & locally grown. Per Denise Sundeen, it does not. Sundeen did say it would be nice if we can at least offer several organic & locally grown options but it is not a requirement of the Grant we received from the USDA.

Linardon gave the Board a copy of the letter and SOW she submitted to the USDA requesting an extension through January 14, 2019 for the RLF Grant.

Since Helm was not at the meeting, the Board tabled discussing the paperwork that was submitted for an additional grant for the Steakhouse until the June meeting.

The Quarterly Progress report for the Steakhouse that was due on April 30, 2018, has not been completed per Denise Sundeen, with the USDA. Linardon is to follow up with Helm to see when this report will be completed and submitted.


New Business:

There was much discussion on what the JDA will do in the future in regards to selling the Food Hub and Steakhouse. Linardon is to follow up with the USDA.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Helm advised Linardon she will no longer be doing any paperwork for the RLF Grant. Effective today, 5/10/18, Linardon is to process all paperwork and reports that are due for this grant. Goodwin/Rudnick. AIF

Linardon is to contact the City Attorney to see what he will charge to place a lien on the property the Ponzer’s purchased with funds they received from the RLF.

The RLF Flier needs to be updated. Linardon is to contact Helm and request that she email the old RLF flier to Linardon.

The June Anamoose JDA meeting will be determined at a later date.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. Rudnick/Goodwin. AIF

Frank Ewert, President
Cheryl Linardon/City Auditor	
